Youth Buzz Annual Report
Introduction
Reflecting on the past year, we are pleased to present the annual report of Youth Buzz for the year 2023. This report serves as an overview of our work in this period, including the highlights, successes, and learnings from our various projects and activities.
Projects
· Active Citizens Fund (ACF) Project: With the generous funding provided by the ACF, we implemented a project centered around non-formal education and human rights learning. Through a series of interactive workshops, seminars, and training sessions, we reached over 200 youths, creating a more informed and socially aware youth community. The participants demonstrated a significant increase in their understanding of human rights principles and their role in upholding them.
· Erasmus+ Mobilities: Youth Buzz successfully executed two mobilities under the Erasmus+ programme. The first mobility brought together 20 youths from various European countries for a cultural exchange programme. This opportunity allowed participants to learn about different cultures, traditions, and perspectives, thus fostering intercultural understanding and tolerance. The second mobility focused on youth entrepreneurship, involving 25 young individuals in workshops and training sessions designed to hone their business skills and innovative thinking.
· Human Rights Training: We organised a specific training course on integrating non-formal education into human rights subjects. This course was attended by 30 youth workers and educators. It equipped them with the tools and methodologies to deliver engaging and impactful human rights education. The feedback received from the participants was overwhelmingly positive, with many of them already implementing the learned methodologies in their teaching practices.
Impact and Reach
Throughout the year, our activities have directly reached more than 300 young individuals, equipping them with valuable skills and knowledge. The indirect impact has also been substantial, as these empowered young individuals have started making positive contributions to their local communities.
Volunteer Engagement
This year, we had the assistance of over 50 dedicated volunteers. Their support was invaluable in organising and executing our various projects and activities. We cannot overstate the significance of their contribution.
Looking Ahead
As we move into the new year, we are energized and more committed than ever to continue our mission. We are in the process of developing new projects and partnerships to further extend our reach and impact.
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Conclusion
This year marked another significant step forward in our journey towards empowering the youth of Slatina. While we are proud of what we have achieved, we also recognize the challenges that lie ahead. We remain committed to our mission and look forward to another year of meaningful work, growth, and impact.


